

Dear A&BS Employees,

Your opinion matters—Don't miss out on your opportunity to participate in this year's staff engagement survey! You have until this Friday, September 1 to complete this 10-minute, confidential survey.

We have a campuswide participation goal of 75%, and **currently A&BS** is at 68%. We are getting closer, so let's work together to move the needle. Here's a <u>link</u> to complete the survey by Friday, September 1.

Please contact one of our HR Ambassadors (<u>ABSHR@uci.edu</u>; 949.824.9422) with any questions.

Much Appreciation.

Ronald S. Cortez, JD, MA Vice Chancellor Administrative & Business Services



Administrative & Business Services
Office of the Vice Chancellor
559 Aldrich Hall
Irvine, CA 92697-1025
(949) 824-5109